
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Year 1 

We are delighted to welcome your child to Year 1!  The Year 1 team is Miss Taylor and Mrs  
Coyne.. 

Below is some information you will find helpful with getting to know our routines and 
timetable.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask any of us and we will be happy to 
help.   

 

Children will get a piece of 
fruit every day for their snack.  
If you wish to send in any 
alternative snack, please only 
send toast, cheese or fruit.  
Please do not send in sugary 
cereal bars, crisps etc.   

 

Our PE day is half term are 
Monday. Children should come to 
school wearing their school PE kit 
(royal blue shorts and yellow T shirt) 
on these days.  Please do not send 
children in wearing branded 
sportswear.  

 

Your child will bring home one 
piece of Maths homework every 
Friday.  It might be a 
worksheet, a game or something 
we ask you to practice with 
them.  Please return by the 
following Wednesday.   

 
Your child will bring home a Read, 
Write Inc. book every Friday.  Please 
send this into school every day with 
them.  Books will be changed each 
Friday.  Children will also bring 
home a picture book to share and 
enjoy with you.  



 
 

  Remember to check out our school 
website and look at our class pages. 
They will have relevant information 
about your child’s learning. 
www,smaaa.primary.co.uk  

 

Dates for your diary:  

TBC, look out for further 
information on School Spider or 
our class pages. 

 


